
Special Issue:  
SCIP Takes On Washington D.C.



Special Thank You to the 
United Federation of Teachers

The United Federation of Teachers (UFT) sponsored the Selective 
Corporate Internship Program (SCIP) on a day trip to Washington D.C. 
Being a long time sponsor of SCIP, the UFT helped put together an 
amazing trip for the Young Leaders. This trip was definitely full of 
learning and it was eye opening for many people. Mr. Sterling 
Roberson, Vice President, Career & Technical Education, organized the 
trip to make it unforgettable. He provided us with a luxury coach bus 
and a delicious breakfast and lunch. This trip was definitely a highlight 
of the summer!
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First Stop: Lincoln Memorial 
and Washington Monument

After a long bus ride, 
SCIP finally arrives to 
Washington D.C. The 
Young Leaders are 
welcomed with a 
breathtaking view of the 
Washington Monument. 
Then, they head to the 
Lincoln Memorial. SCIP 
takes time to read the 
famous words said by 
Abraham Lincoln and 
takes a few photos by the 
memorial. The 
Gettysburg Address 
inspires the Young 
Leaders to reflect on 
America’s history. 

Written by Vicki Wong 
Photographs by Angie Feng and Wilbert Davis 
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Next Stop: Martin Luther King Jr. Memorial

The next stop is the 
Korean War Veterans 
Memorial where SCIP 
Young Leaders 
commemorate those 
who served in the 
Korean War. 
Afterwards, they head 
to the Martin Luther 
King Jr. Memorial which 
commemorates the 
year the Civil Rights 
Act of 1964 became 
law. They also walk 
around a wall of 
quotes dedicated to 
Dr. King. The SCIP 
Family comes together 
to take a few photos in 
front of the granite 
statue of King. 

Written by Vicki Wong 
Photographs by Angie Feng and Wilbert Davis 
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Final Stop: Smithsonian Museum of Natural 
History and National Air and Space Museum 

After a long day, SCIP finally 
arrives at their final destination 
which is the Smithsonian 
Museum of Natural History and 
the National Air and Space 
Museum. The Young Leaders 
split up into different groups to 
walk around and visit the 
exhibits they are most 
interested in. It was a great 
way to end a long and eventful 
day in Washington D.C.

Written by Vicki Wong 
Photographs by Angie Feng and Wilbert Davis 
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Thank you to our amazing bus driver for 
driving us to Washington D.C. and back to 
New York City. He was such a pleasant 
person to be around, always so happy and 
welcoming. He made a special stop at the 
White House for the Young Leaders. It was 
surreal to see the White House so close 
and we all enjoyed it very much. 

Sincerely, 
SCIP Family
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https://scips-annual-golf-classic-fundraising-2016.eventbrite.com


